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Quick Links:
 

SFX Parish Website 
 
 

Attachments
 Important Dates 2017-
2018

Arrival & Dismissal
Procedures

 

Important to 
Remember

ABSENCES  
Call RE Office prior to the
start of class at
708.352.4555 or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org

SIGN IN PROCEDURE  
Please make sure to stop in
the RE Office whenever
you are in the building to
sign in before going to your
child's class or to a
presentation in Joyce Hall.

EARLY DISMISSAL  
Parent note required.
Stop in the RE Office to
sign your child out.

PICK UP PROCEDURES  
Please do not double park.

  

  

Coordinator's Message
Registration for next school year will be going
home soon. Please make sure your are current with
this year's payment. Reminders of outstanding
tuition was emailed earlier this month.

There are only five weeks of classes left for this
school year, so, please make sure your child's
schedule includes their RE Class. The busyness of
our lives have us needing to juggle things around
more often than not. Thanks for helping your
child(ren) learn that fitting everything in works
when we plan ahead. 

PLEASE REMEMBER  to mark Sunday, April 22 on
your calendar. This will be the LAST DAY  of
RELIGIOUS ED for ALL THREE SESSIONS.
Catechists, Grade Level Leaders, Advisory Board,
and Office Staff are working on making this annual
event even better than last year! Families are asked
to come to Joyce Hall anytime between 
8:45 am and 10:15 am to see what great things have
been happening in RE this year. 

Eucharistic Prep Liturgy
Children who are preparing to receive their First
Communion in May, along with their parents, are
reminded of the Eucharistic Prep Liturgy this
Sunday, February 25 at 1:30pm. Sunday morning
students still come to class in the morning.

Seventh Grade Reconciliation
The Seventh Graders in our program will be
celebrating Reconciliation during class time
Sunday, February 25 and Wednesday, February 28

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNKhVqd3asogu_2A9k_2N3ZD_p5mFYLk1ikW2GfooU8vBgKITj4cmfYhUhFUffmr1lsZjpPK6G5bJp7XZ1pVlB5VJgRhJdsaHuADv7XnR_5VvUJH5n4oIi18=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNARvKL90xv2Y8tWCAs1MrJVjF9_SpwjNC82ND3JP9EwiBKt-i4PBwPhCXcx8P8HicRwiiQofpbeSUJ2IviyXRX7mn4Xgc14Iu8CaY6ByPervVqWe4dTR_gJoA60rOaTqvy-qqvz7LtC5KZDtr3tM-xo7selJznVDxCfabd7_scfnpC2HhIASMQlpAlSKZlzkiWwAlJA36tYwKwTXHmWG_rrEkvOopAGXFzY-N5qQxmPeKAkSb2Fp8Uw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNLj22_oYrnOsPXyKtSDeK1mpAtmACwGzsnhbWwDsSRvIHBDY3z6bVIxpz5R4t5fP6ud2-eLNf8bopQY5TnbUnDIs7Co8cFF2qD2hRC5revGL8LmvbiZZsyuOu2NOyjYaJ9PqXFnCs_ONVy6mGvTfO6vArVF-4GG-C-ofvMN_uPwR4tfZRDR8QOb0dydnl3PRtGcyfUovYdORB6zVhQlpjF8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNHUD5_CSgxX12LqPKHvchR0QTPC4j4Hw9ml37pWEW2_G_h06ixsXiBq5oAp1KaMMWDE_TQlTXkXp_maiyP3rIYeCzvbxZlqlsX_8OblW4dfDtfd4Ds7vomTAUPXjd1jmY-Vf0jljdNBJOjHj4-HgIPiVgNTareKUEfeKogLULSdeqnyfxF4r2vCTnylzb_42u1KYTNSJmvp7&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNHUD5_CSgxX1wsi1TmRWkoQRG1S1Wrknqj4ISGFMBSUBlQhwhHDHhQYoWW7Tq9wGvneoxiBrwmBbYApAThyxYVitv0F16XnpK5YYx7sFnJhgyD7bVriyvbOtwkIpRQH-sEMA39fAp9swswmC1ocrRQuECmlFclmCS66hnbJLCdQ6s2bG4iueoQHLLdEgnCcxj6nFwudaqWiQ&c=&ch=
mailto:sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


Children always have the
right of way.
Be considerate of our
neighbors on Waiola and
Spring Avenues.

CLASS TIMES  
Sunday: 9:00-10:15am
Wednesday: 4:00-5:15pm
Wednesday: 6:15-7:30pm

Please make sure your
child arrives five minutes
early so that class can
begin on time.

Kindergarten parents
ONLY may walk their
child into the building.

WEEKEND MASS 
SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am,
9:00 am, 10:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 6:00
pm

Rice Bowls (CRS)
Lent is a time for prayer, fasting, and almsgiving.
One way to put this into practice is by giving to
the Catholic Relief Services.  Students and their
families are encouraged to do with a little less for
one meal a week and put what would be spend on
the meal in the Rice Bowl. Children are also
encouraged to put in the Rice Bowl whatever would
be spend on a candy bar, ice cream treat or pop if
any of those are being given up for lent! 
 
Catechist Appreciation Fund
Our annual mailing for donations to our Teacher
Appreciation Request was sent out by U.S. mail.
Several donations have already come in. Thank you!

Our catechists are strictly volunteers and this is
our opportunity to recognize their ministry to our
children. Our goal is to raise $7000 to cover the
cost of a monetary  gift to our approximately 130
catechists/aides/volunteers.

Franciscan Outreach Drive
Our annual collection for Franciscan Outreach
Ministry is here! Personal hygiene items will be
collected to send to Franciscan Outreach. A flyer
is going home with youngest/only of each family
with a list of items that are being collected. You
can get another copy of the flyer by clicking here.

Small Faith Groups
Consider joining a Small Faith Group this lent.
Information can be found in the parish bulletin.

Good Friday Men's Choir
Gentlemen.....we need your voices. Share your gift
of singing with the parish on Good Friday. Check
out the parish bulletin for more information. 

SFX Youth Ministry Summer Service Trip
Parents who have a teen currently in high school or
know of a family who has a teen in high school are
encouraged to talk to your teen about participating

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNMKKaTxncyczPx1Dah7P2XjjWYX0c5kfuHY3d7Fa7qI2CXbivNsS2qLPR3DfoRQ_qcs4vXKN9zLr17dj2M4R85HWYsBOQRTrR8crO22V3R1tpGJkTdsvMpbJBRaVhaEWSAPC1afY5p8tPj6zfNWesgEyVAfgo9zdVChhz0VOYC9Dp0HOnYr6nzkvlOaZsSvSmkR3v5kzXHkU&c=&ch=


in this year's Summer Service Trip. Space is
limited. This is always an event that has everyone
participating feeling that they received more than
the individuals/group that they will be serving.
More info can be found in the parish bulletin or on
the parish website   www.sfxlg.org. You can also
contact Olivia Hollman, our Youth Ministry
Coordinator at 708-352-0168 x338 or
ohollman@sfxlg.org 
Adult chaperones are also needed. 

Weekly News Bulletins
We continue to  reminder you that whomever in
your family is receiving this News Bulletin needs to
forward it to others in your family whom you
requested to receive information. My News
Bulletins are also on the parish Website under the
Religious Education tab.

Visitors During RE
Reminder that  parents who come into the building
for purposes other than stopping in the RE Office
are asked to sign in and wear a visitors' badge.
Kindergarten children are allowed to  be walked to
their class by a parent.

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
Please read the Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
which also includes drop off and pick up
practices. Class dates and other important dates
can also be found in the same attachment section.
 
Look With Kindness And See Goodness
Look With Kindness and See Goodness is our
theme for the year. We are going to focus on
looking at the WHOLE person as a son and
daughter of God and treating each other with
respect and kindness. We can and will discover the
goodness in each other when we do just that!

Absences
Please remember to phone in (352-4555) or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org your child's absence prior
to the start of class. Thank you! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNBwC3zFF-l9TYXbgX-HmOWIbJAzj4bq2BZLGWdOoz9g7aj5I22S6Ybdd4Qy6ypy3d3dtxoynp4aTbGvLteiwfAV3jJw4-VQ5HYtCBjKu67L-nafNscZGfG4=&c=&ch=
mailto:www.sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


 
Family Ministry Opportunities
Being of service to others is one of the ways of
living out of our baptismal call. Family Ministries
provides opportunities for families to being of
service to others. Click here for information on
various ways you can reach out to others and have
some fun while doing it.
 
Important Dates and Handbook 
The Religious Ed Important Dates Sheet and
Handbook can be found on the Parish Website.  You
can click on the Attachment Section and Website
found on the top left hand corner of each
Religious Ed News Bulletin.   
 
See You In Church!!! 

Terri Simeoni
Religious Education Coordinator 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bNnz-zk9ine2a6BLN8IliXYdozQ-1x-yRm8fIevQgdcwBeKfJWujNN0QXQ8LhG_J-TX24VrBZ1VL1xwgqDNQYhKMji6xLtlNIpBx88sBgfzJiAt0LJnfJfKJc8p2v66GRFN1noHeu_Ent694K3fjlv5gPiryChpJnJtriX608gP2jADqevjW4E2FvqoiP_szENA6KxQ79rSDPPGaWbq21pOuL4yA-UjtzqBVrmKEaJ4zxsEMCCUwlbH_9dUSIH1-&c=&ch=

